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May 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This is an exciting time for you as your student prepares to attend Wisconsin Lutheran College in August! We are honored to welcome you to 
the WLC community and to have the opportunity to serve your student in their post-secondary educational journey. 

Throughout the summer, your student will receive important information from WLC via mail and email. Emails will be sent to their WLC 
email address (firstname.lastname@mail.wlc.edu). Below you will find an anticipated communication timeline, along with key event 
dates and deadlines.

	 May 30	 Students will receive information from Health Services about submitting student health forms (mail). 
	 June 12	 Students will receive their Warrior Orientation & Welcome (WOW) team leader information (WLC email). 
	 July 7	 Resident students will find out their roommate’s name and contact information (email).
	 July 11	 Students will receive their tuition statement for fall semester (mail).
	 July 15	 Student health forms are due (online).
	 July 18	 Students will receive their anticipated course schedule, plus information about textbooks, College 101, 
		  and preparing for student success (mail). 
	 August 1	 Students will receive an introduction to Student Life along with the WOW Weekend schedule (mail).
	 August 22-24	 Students will attend WOW Weekend (required for ALL new students).
			   •	 New resident students not competing in fall athletics will move in on August 22 (details sent via email). 
			   • 	New commuting students should check in at the WOW Welcome Center by 12:00 p.m. on August 22. 
			   • 	The orientation program will begin at 1:15 p.m. in the Recreation Complex on August 22.  
				    Parents of fall student-athletes may attend an orientation session on their student’s early move-in date.  
				    Early move-in dates for fall student-athletes will be communicated through the coaching staff.

Throughout the next four years, your student is going to experience growth in many different areas of their life – academic, spiritual, and 
personal. To assist them in taking ownership of their education, encourage them to contact appropriate WLC personnel when necessary, as 
WLC faculty and staff members are committed to your student’s success.

Additional Notes and Reminders:
	 •	 Visit wlc.edu/wow for WOW updates, copies of mailings, and other important resources. 
		  If you have questions about WOW Weekend or WLC in general, please contact me by email (orientation@wlc.edu)  
		  or by phone (414.443.8813). 
	 •	 Please help us communicate more efficiently with you by updating your contact information online at wlc.edu/parentcontact. 
	 •	 Connect with WLC on social media (wlc.edu/connect). You also are invited to join our private Facebook group for parents:  
		  Wisconsin Lutheran College (WLC) – Class of 2029 – Parents
	 •	 New students will not be eligible for overnight, on-campus parking, except in extenuating circumstances. New resident students  
		  may apply for a parking pass beginning July 1 to park at the Outdoor Athletic Complex (2.5 miles from campus) or other spaces  
		  if available. New commuter students may apply for a Parking Center permit beginning July 1. Available spaces will be assigned as 
		  applications are received. Note that the City of Milwaukee sells overnight street-parking permits. Learn more at wlc.edu/parking. 

We are excited to welcome your family to campus this fall! God’s blessings on your summer.

Sincerely,

Barbara Wellnitz
Director of Student Programming and Orientation
Wisconsin Lutheran College


